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From: Chirs Scherer 
Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2024 6:08 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 3750 Washtenaw Avenue (SP23-0015) 

Demolish the building. Its an eyesore and falling apart. I live a few houses away from it. It's also an 
absolutely horrible hotel. Look at the reviews online.   

Chirs Scherer 
2328 Darrow Dr. 
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